
May 22, 2019 

 

 

 

Subject: 
Development Coordination Updates 
 
Effective Date: 
May 11, 2019 
 
 

Notice 
 
Below are a few changes that have occurred within Development Coordination recently: 

 
1. The Statewide Plan Review Map has been updated to show the New Castle County Review 

Coordinator position, Sireen Muhtaseb. 
 

2. After addressing public comment, updates to the Development Coordination Manual have been 
finalized and approved, effective May 11, 2019. An updated version of the Development 
Coordination Manual has been posted to our website, with revisions to the Preface and Chapter 3. 
 

3. At this time and until further notice, Traffic has been instructed by our Legal Section to cease the 
release of crash data to all external entities. Requests will remain in queue until given the 
approval to proceed. 
  

 
 

 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Development Coordination Section at 
302.760.2266. 

 

 

 

 

https://deldot.gov/Business/subdivisions/pdfs/StateMap.pdf?042919
https://deldot.gov/Business/subdivisions/index.shtml?dc=changes
https://deldot.gov/Business/subdivisions/pdfs/changes/Development_Coordination_Manual-Preface.pdf?062718
https://deldot.gov/Business/subdivisions/pdfs/changes/Development_Coordination_Manual-Chapter_3.pdf?041116

